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September 5, 2013
John W. Hickenlooper
Governor

Western Slope Conservation Center Exeutiv Director
PO BOX 1612 Loretta E. Pineda
Paonia, CO 81428 Director

Re:  Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083)
Revision: MR-138
Gob Pile #3 Revised CDOT Permit and CDPHE Enforcement Discretion

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has received a revision for the Bowie No. 2 Mine.
The revision was deemed complete on September 5, 2013. The decision due date is September 15,
2013.

Bowie Resources, LLC is proposing to update the Bowie No. 2 Mine permit application to include a
revised Colorado Department of Transportation access permit for the haul road to Gob Pile #3 and
documentation of enforcement discretion granted by the Colorado Department of Public Health and
Environment to allow disposal of refuse in Gob Pile #3.

This revision application is available for review at the Paonia Public Library, P.O. Box 969, 2 3rd
Street, Paonia, CO 81428.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,
Susan L. Burgmaier

Environmental Protection Specialist
Susan.burgmaier@state.co.us
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